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Resignation COO Sigurd Adler 
 
Plochingen, September 29, 2015 – On 29 September 2015, Sigurd 
Adler stepped down as member of the CeramTec Executive Board 
and as COO of the CeramTec segment “Industry” with immediate 
effect. Dr. von Au, chairman of the supervisory board of CeramTec 
GmbH accepted his resignation, thanked him for his services over 
many years and wished him well for his future endeavours. Dr. Ulf-D. 
Zimmermann, CEO of the CeramTec Group, will overtake his 
assignment for the time being. The present organisation of the 
segment „Industry“ is not affected by this decision. 
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Legal disclaimer 
 
This document contains statements that constitute forward-looking statements. These statements 
appear in a number of places in this document and include statements regarding the intent, belief or 
current expectations of our customers, estimates regarding future growth in the different business lines 
and the global business, market share, financial results and other aspects of the activity and situation 
relating to the Company. The forward-looking statements in this document can be identified, in some 
instances, by the use of words such as "expects", "anticipates", "intends", "believes", and similar 
language or the negative thereof or by forward-looking nature of discussions of strategy, plans or 
intentions. Such forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and involve risks 
and uncertainties, and other important factors that could cause actual developments or results to differ 
materially from those expressed in our forward looking statements. Analysts and investors are 
cautioned not to place undue reliance on those forward looking statements which speak only as of the 
date of this presentation. CeramTec undertakes no obligation to release publicly the results of any 
revisions to these forward looking statements which may be made to reflect events and circumstances 
after the date of this presentation, including, without limitation, changes in the Company’s business 
strategy or to reflect the occurrence of unanticipated events. Analysts and investors are encouraged to 
consult the Company's public reports. The financial information contained in this document has been 
prepared under IFRS. This financial information is unaudited and, therefore, subject to potential future 
modifications. 


